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1:1 Laptops

• Laptops have been and continue to be handed out.  At the time of the 
report, I do not have numbers, but will have available for meeting.  

• Laptops have been issued to RAISE students for use during their 
school day

• Students have been returning devices that they did not return over the 
summer.  We are almost at 100% for last years returns.

• Students have had a positive response to the upgrades to Windows 10.  
Many are already familiar with it and find it more effecient.  

• Laptop distribution will continue through the month and repair issues 
are handled as they arise.  
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Start of the School Year

• New computers have been installed.  Supporting teachers in their needs 
for the new devices as they arise.  (software install, printing, etc)

• Re-configuring and installing additional computers (new and old) as 
needed and as time allows throughout the district.  

• Computer labs in all schools ready for student use. 

• Every classroom at Irving and Bradley has received an additional 
student computer.  Every classroom now has 3 students computers.

• ENO Smartboards, projectors, and ENO Pens have been ordered for 
RAISE as necessary and will be installed upon delivery

• Staff IT requests and concerns are being responded to ASAP.  
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Ongoing Work

• NWEA student data uploaded and ready for testing

• Distributing and repair of student laptops and aircards

• Overall maintenance and monitoring of district network, equipment, and 
security 

• Setup and support of student network and Google accounts as needed.

• Daily helpdesk support for teachers, admin assistants, administrators, 
and students.  


